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Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from the Assistant Commissioner of Public Works/City
Engineer submitting a Memorandum of Understanding between the City of Racine and the Village of
Caledonia for the purpose of preparing an Intergovernmental Agreement for the 2019 Three Mile
Road construction. (Res. 0250-18)

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 07-31-18: To authorize the
City Attorney to draft an Intergovernmental Agreement with the City of Racine and the Village of
Caledonia for scope of project and reimbursement of professional engineering services, construction
costs and construction related services.

Fiscal Note: The Village of Caledonia will reimburse the City of Racine the Village’s pro rata share of
the construction costs plus 15% for design engineering, contract and construction management
services.
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